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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

This Sunday, we hear from what is commonly referred to as the 
Sermon on the Mount. In this week’s Gospel, Jesus uses metaphors to 
describe how our lives should be lived even in those times of hardship. 
Jesus first uses salt and then light. He makes it clear that being salt 
and light is not just for ourselves or our close friends and family. 
Rather, his followers are “salt of the earth” and “the light of the world.” 
We are called to bring Christianity to all the places we go. (taken from 
Catechist, February 2020, p. 41) 
 

The Right to Life baby bottles were due today, but if your child still has 
one, please fill it with coins and return on Monday. Thank you for your 
support of this great cause. 
 

Parent-teacher conferences continue on Monday, February 10. Please 
let us know if you have any conflicts with your scheduled time. Thank 
you for taking time out of your busy schedule to meet with teachers to 
discuss your children.  
 

Our Monday Charity/Jean Day is for Clay Street Center. Students are 
asked to bring paper toweling, tissues, toilet paper, disinfecting wipes 
and even cleaning supplies that will be donated to the center. Thank 
you. 
 

Next week proves to be another busy week: 
 

 Prayer Warriors meet on Tuesday, Feb. 11. 

 The second graders will visit Clay Street Center on Tuesday, 
Feb. 12. 

 The 5th - 8th graders will attend Mass at Green Acres and 
visit with the residents on Wednesday, Feb. 12. 

 Cooking Club for grade 1 meets Wednesday, Feb. 12 

 Students will have a small Valentine social in their 
classrooms on Feb. 13. Thank you, room parents, for 
organizing the socials. 

 No school Friday, Feb. 14 and Monday, Feb. 17 for mid-
winter break. 

 

The Board of Director meetings have moved to the third Thursday of 
the month at 6:30. Meetings are held in Mrs. Gilbertson’s classroom. 
You are always welcome to attend. The next meeting will be Feb. 20. 
 

If you have not scheduled your photo yet for the new parish photo 
directory, please do so. Appointments are still being scheduled.  
 

Each week, students discuss a virtue at morning prayer. This week’s 
virtue was fortitude. Be sure to ask your son or daughter what that 
means. 
 

Have a blessed week! 

 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

FEBRUARY 
10 Charity Day – Clay Street Center 
11 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
11 Prayer Warriors to 3:30 
12 Library – Becky Christians 
12 Cooking Club for grade 1 until 3:45 
14 & 17 Mid-Winter Break – No School 
18 Taco Tuesday – Kari Meulenberg 
19 Cooking Club for grade 2 until 3:45 
20 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 
21 Pizza Friday – Natasha Cusack & Hailey Nelson 
25 Fat Tuesday Breakfast 
25 Taco Tuesday – Kari Meulenberg 
26 Ash Wednesday 
26 Library – Amber Landis 
26 No PM Busing 
28 Pizza Friday – Jenny Cusack 
MARCH 
3 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
3 Little Flowers until 4   
4 Cooking Club for 7 & 8 until 3:45 
5 Songfest at West Catholic 
6 No School – Professional Development  
9 Charity Day 
10 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
10 Prayer Warriors until 3:45 
11 Library – Becky Christians 
11 Cooking Club for grade 1 until 3:45 
13 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith 
17 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
18 No PM Busing 
18 Cooking Club for grade 2 until 3:45 
19 First Day of Spring!!! 
19 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 
20 Pizza Friday – A helper is needed 
22 Confirmation for our 7th graders  
24 Taco Tuesday – A helper is needed 
25 Library – Becky Christians 
25 Cooking Club for 3-6 until 3:45 
27 Pizza Friday – Jenny Cusack 
27 Third Quarter Ends 
3/30-4/3 Spring Break!  No School 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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We would just like to take a moment 
to thank everyone who volunteered, 

donated items or came to the St 
Charles School Dinner/Dance. We 

were truly blessed with a night of fun, 
friendship and community!   

 
Thank you again and continued 

blessings, 
 

Laura Amidon and Becky Arlt 

 
 
  

Scrip Corner 
 

There are lots of events coming up that earn you 
extra savings by using Scrip. 

 
 

Academy Awards – Febrary 9th – Catch up on all 
the nominated films using AMC, Fangango, hulu or 

STARZ scrip. 
 

Valentine’s Day – February 14th – 1-800 Flowers, 
See’s Candies, Fannie Mae, Hallmark scrip would 
do the trick!  Or try an evening out with Dining 

Concepts or Happy Dining Scrip. 

 
 

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, February 8, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Aaron, George and Annie Amidon 
 
Sunday, February 9, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Brennen & Bryce Flynn and Katie Gasper 
 
Sunday, February 9, 9:00 AM (SC) 
Theo Iwuh, Marilynn Duncan and Claire Cusack 
 
Sunday, February 9, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Abbie, Nolen and Abbie Spencer 
 
February      10   9:00 AM (SC) 
 

February      11 6:30 PM (SJ) 
February      12 10:00 AM (Green Acres) 

February      13 10:00 AM (Metron - Belding) 

February       14 9:00 AM (SC)  

Please come and join us for Mass. 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Warrior 52 drawing 
this week was:  
Laurie Miller 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

Donations of spoons 
and napkins are 
needed for the 

lunchroom. 
Thank you!!!! 

 
 

 


